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Comments: I would like to register my support for the joint position of the Access Fund and RRGCC. I am a

member of both organizations and live in Kentucky. I have been visiting the Gorge for over twenty years and

recognize the deep need for the new management plan. The Red River Gorge area provides what many to

believe (including myself) is possibly the best climbing in the country and preserving access to these climbing

areas is critical. Having climbed in the Red River Gorge for nearly ten years now has led me to this conclusion. I

do wish there were additional opportunities for mountain biking in the area as there are truly none - Powdermill

Branch is unmaintained and not accessible by bike.

 

 

 


